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Council meeting and give an overview/answer questions.   The new Faculty Council 
members will need to invite them to a meeting during the next term. 
 

V. There was a short discussion on committee assignments.   Dr. Bell requested that Dr. 
Novoa ask the committee chairs to let her know if all the members of the committee 
attended the meetings, and served according to their assignment.  Dr. Bell noted that 
approx. 100 people from CAS departments were serving on committees and that we 
should congratulate them for doing so. 

VI. There was a discussion about where the Faculty Council information was on the CAS 
website.  Dr. Bell and Dana are to see where it is actually housed on the site. 

VII. Sandy Lovins replied to questions sent to her by members of the committee.  Her 
answers triggered more questions and she will reply at some point over the summer. 

VIII. Adriana thanked everyone on the committee for letting her lead the Faculty Council 
for this term. 

IX. Question was brought up if Dr. Chuck Connor was to be in the Faculty Council 
meetings where he could address questions pertaining to Research and 
Development.   The committee was told that he could be there if needed.    

X. There were some questions pertaining to the interdisciplinary positions that were part 
of the cluster hire for STEMS done last year.    There was a concern about grad 
students’ assignments, and how candidates can succeed in T&P.  Dr. Bell and Dr. 
Cleveland-roberts will look into this. 

XI. Standing Committee Nominations for 2014/2015 were presented to the Faculty Council 
by Sharon Johnson-


